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February 6, 2013 
        
 
Jake Prettyman 
1239 Colette Pl 
Saint Paul MN 55116 
 
VIA EMAIL: jake.prettyman@grandquay.com 
 
Re:   Appeal for Property at 645 Grand Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Prettyman: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 5, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal on the 
condition that the work is done by March 15, 2013 and the Fire Certificate of Occupancy is 
reinstated.  The matter on Item 8 is laid over to Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. in 
Room 330 City Hall.  Inspector will be measuring the basement overhead to determine if a fire 
separation is needed in the laundry room. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Michael Efferson (email) 
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